
Greetings Eadric, 

I enjoyed meeting you at the Solstice. I write to let you know that you can collect your Challenge 

scroll and receive advice from the Herald Revel, peer to Castellan, who is making his first journey to 

Imperial lands for some time this Equinox. He intends to witness the tributes to the Lion of Summer 

at the Senate on the Friday evening of the Equinox, and then meet with current and future challengers 

afterwards, in one of the spaces nearby, such as the Imperial Offices or the Library.    

Since you may wish to begin on the path towards achieving your Challenge even before that meeting, 

let me tell you the words on your scroll, which you must collect to begin the Challenge formally. 

 

“Free, restore and control the lost Liao garden of Therunin and decide who needs the Liao most.”     

You will wish to speak with Revel about this further. It was one of many things lost to the Vallorn in 

Therunin, not a great Navarri prize, long lamented, we would be surprised if you find many who even 

remember it as being among the losses. Nevertheless, the Egregores of that nation might have some 

thoughts on where it can be found, as might those who live there now. 

 

In expectation, 

Stix, scribe for Castellan and Revel 


